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FALL IS FINALLY HERE......
The trees are changing color and the leaves have started to fall making our green
lawns look like a page out of a child’s coloring book.  All this tells me is summer
is past, and fall is here to stay.  And with fall, we have a full schedule of projects
to complete before the snow starts and our trails open.  Looking ahead with all
this in mind, I’ve always been told that as you get older, life will slow down and
get easier.  I’m still waiting for that day to arrive, and I know that I’m not the
only one.  Even some of our retired members have told me the same thing, it still
doesn’t slow down even after you retire.  Go figure.  
  Before I sign off for another month, at our September’s Club meeting, we
approved purchasing a used cultimulcher from Ed Thomas.  Bob used this unit
last fall to level our trails, so we knew its capabilities and how well it would
perform; we just need a hydraulic cylinder for it.   Please read on regarding us
raising free money, Club Sno-Fari’s and other items.  So, till next month, keep
your track on the snow and remember, “United We Trail, Divided We Fail”........

Additional Thank Yous
There is one additional “Thank You” to go out from the county fair, and that
goes out to Mary Demler (Chris Habich’s sister).  She helped Chris out during
the fair and rode shotgun on the runs Chris made for supplies.  Also, an
additional thanks goes out to John Haen for donating a couple of wide tie-down
straps for our cook shack.  These are to be used for securing the disassembled
parts of the cookshack to the trailer.  
  Plus, thanks goes out again to John Haen for initially checking out our Club’s
ATV to determine what was wrong with it.  And thanks goes out to Jim Thomas
for picking it up from that point and going thru our it and bringing it back to
better condition than it was at the end of last season.  Along this line, thanks goes
out to John Jepson of Cedar Creek Motor Sports for donated the oil and filter
that Jim needed when working on our ATV.  A hearty thanks to John, Jim and
John; we’re ready to take on trail work with our ATV this fall.

SKI-DOO Millions - Club Members and Landowners
We need your help to raise money the easiest way possible with the Ski-Doo Millions. 
They are offering this starting September 1, 2011 and running until November 15, 2011. 
 As you know, Ski-Doo has done this the past two seasons and last season, they gave
Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs a total of $734,000.  Our Club received $800 the first
year and only $600 last year.  With your help, we should easily receive the maximum of
$1500 from Ski-Doo.  Where else are you able to raise money by just filling out a form
and turning it in? 
  Club members and Landowners of Monticello, we are able to get $10 per member (not
family) towards our Club, by filling out the entry form and turning it in to Cedar Creek
Motor Sports.  Yes, both a husband and wife are able to turn in one form each, giving
our Club $20.  Also, landowners and their spouses are able to do this as well because

we consider you Club members. 
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Click on the following link below to go to SKi-Doo's
website and follow the instructions on the right side of the
page:  http://en-us.ski-doo.com/clubsupport2011/Home.aspx
You'll need to fill out their form and then click on submit. 
Within a week or two, you will receive this form in the mail
with your information that you filled in online.  Then turn it
in to us at October's or November’s Club meeting or drop it
off at Cedar Creek Motor Sports.  Ski-Doo is doing this
differently than in years past to cut down on fraudulent
entries.  
  If you do not have access to a computer or the internet,
please ask a friend or family member to help you with this or
stop in at this month’s Club meeting and we’ll help you
register.  So let's turn it up this year and get the maximum
available.

Milwaukee Snow Show Tickets
We will have two tickets to this year’s Milwaukee Snow
Show at the State Fair park that will be given to one lucky
individual at our October’s Club Meeting.  All members in
attendance will have a chance to put their name in for them. 
Stop in and enter your name for this set of tickets!!!  

Sno-Faris for Winter 2011
We have picked the dates of both Sno-Faris for this season. 
For the first one, we are looking at January 20-22, 2012 with
the destination being Land ‘O Lakes, possibly the Gateway
Lodge.  And for February, we are looking again at Gwinn,
Michigan.  Dates for trip February 17-19.  More information
will be included in November’s newsletter such as contact
information.

CHRISTMAS PARADE
We are going to have an entry in this year’s Grafton
Christmas Parade, scheduled for Saturday, November 26. 
Over the last couple of years, we have had our Tucker as
well as a trailer with some sleds on it.  This year, we’d like
to change it up by having some of our Club members design
and decorate a float.  Some ideas were bounced around at
September’s Club meeting, yet we need some members to
volunteer to help out and plan this float.  If you are willing
to help out, stop in at October’s Club meeting or give me a
call and I’ll get you in touch with the individual heading up

this project.

Club Packer Party - Food Drive 
This was left off of our flyer for our Packer Party last
month.  We are looking to collect non-perishable food items
for the Grafton Food Pantry or donations from the following
list for the Ozaukee Humane Society (bleach, newspapers,
highlighters, paper towels, peanut butter, dish soap, or copy
paper) at our Packer Party.  By collecting these items, it
gives our party a dual purpose – a party with a charitable
twist.  Please help us out with this; we’re just trying to help
out two organizations depending on donations to help those
in need of help.
   Once again, for our Club members, we have included a
flyer along with this newsletter  regarding our Packer Party
scheduled for Sunday, October 23, for the 3:15pm game
between the us and the Vikings.  Please see the flyer for
further details.

TRAILWORK
Begins on Saturday, October 22.  We’ll meet at the Kison
Farm at 7:30am and work until noon.  Please help us with
brushing, trimming branches, snow fences and installing
trail markers.  We only have four Saturdays starting with
Oct. 22 before deer hunting opens.  The more the merrier
and the more we can get done.  See you there.

 Landowners
October is finally here and if you haven’t been contacted as
of yet, we will be in touch with you to obtain your
permission to cross your land again this season with our
snowmobile trail.  Please let us know if you have any
concerns, or problems from last season, or if you need the
location of our trail changed.  We appreciate you allowing
us access with our trail each season.  Without the use of
your land, we would not have the trail system we have
today.  Thank you in advance for your help and permission.

2011-2012 Important Club Dates 
Please mark these dates on your calendars:
Thursday, October 13 Board and Club Meeting
Saturday, October 15 Stop signs must be in at

major road crossings
Saturday, October 22 Trail work
Sunday, October 23 Club Packer Party
Saturday, October 29 Trail work
Saturday, November 5 Trail work
Thursday, November 10 Board and Club Meeting
Saturday, November 12 Trail work
Saturday, November 26 Grafton Christmas Parade
Saturday, December 3 Trail work (if needed)
Thursday, December 8 Board and Club Meeting
Thursday, January 12 Board and Club Meeting
Friday, January 20-22 Land O’ Lakes Sno-Fari??
Thursday, February 9 Board and Club Meeting
Friday-Sunday, February 17-19 Gwinn Sno-Fari?
Thursday, March 8 Board and Club Meeting
Saturday, March 31 Trail removal
Saturday, April 7 Trail removal
Thursday, April 12 Board and Club Meeting
Sunday, April 15 Deadline to pull trails
Monday, July 30 Set-up for County Fair
Wednesday, August 1 County Fair starts
Sunday, August 5 Tear down at County Fair 

FOR SALE
1972 Rupp American 40hp wide track.  Roughly 20 hours
of run time; asking $850 or best offer.  Please call Don @ 
262-782-6213
ed note: I have a picture of this machine as well;  it looks
really good for its age.

2002 Polaris 500HO Sportsman; 187 hours, 702 miles,
slight cosmetic damage.  Asking $2300.
Call Pete @ 262-510-1009
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